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Friday, 24th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have reached the end of another busy week. Thank you so much for attending Parents’/Carers’ Evenings and 
for your very positive comments about your children’s work and the school in general. We are all extremely proud 
of the pupils and always look forward to showing off their work to their families. 
 
Next week is our final week of term. We break up on Friday 31st March and the children return to school on 
Tuesday 18th April. We look forward to welcoming the Mayor of Beverley to school next Friday, to help us 
celebrate our annual Orange Day service. There are also many Easter activities planned for next week, which I’m 
sure that the children will enjoy. 
 
Swimming lessons begin for children in Year 4 on Wednesday 19th April. A separate letter has been sent home 
regarding this. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the very recent Parent Governor election. I am delighted to welcome Mr. A. Brown 
to our Governing Body from next term. It is always a pleasure to have enthusiastic and committed parents on our 
team of Governors. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 


